
 

 

 

 

HALIFAX TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

102 Fisher Street, Halifax, PA 

BUDGET WORKSHOP 

October 18, 2016 - 7:00 P.M. 

                             

CALL TO ORDER - Chairman Bechtel called the meeting to order at 7:03pm.  

 

ROLL CALL - Supervisors Bechtel, Paul, McBurney, Schreffler and Bruner are present along with 

Roadmaster Corey Stazewski and Secretary Wendy M. Wentzel.  Solicitor Bruce Warshawsky and K & W 

Engineers were not required to be present. 

 

EXECUTIVE SESSION – There was an executive session held from 6:00pm until 6:55pm for personnel 

matters. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD – Craig Haedrich, spoke on the Property Tax Independence Act. He stated 

if Senate Bill 76 gets passed, it would eliminate school taxes as we know it.  He encouraged those present at 

the meeting to spread the word regarding this Bill and to contact Senator Teplitz’s office and tell him to vote 

in favor or the Bill. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

2017 Budget – The Board of Supervisors reviewed the proposed 2017 budget line item by line item under 

both the income and expenses, modifying the numbers to those they felt needing an adjustment. 

      
ADJOURNMENT – The next budget meeting is scheduled for Monday, October 24, 2016 at 7:00 pm.  

Motion was made by Supervisor Bruner and seconded by Supervisor Paul to adjourn the meeting at 9:29pm. 

Vote called.  Motion carried 5-0.   

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

 

 

Wendy M. Wentzel 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


